

Dear All

The Gower Festival Committee have decided that, with the spread of Covid-19, it is best for us to postpone the Gower Festival AGM, due to be held on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> April, until we have more idea of how things will progress with the virus. We are aware of how easily it can be transmitted and we would not want to facilitate its spread in any way.

With regard to the Festival in July, we are hopeful that this will still go ahead. The virus started in China in early January and now, eight weeks later, they have no new cases. We are in much the same position as China was in January, and eight weeks will take us to mid-May, a few weeks clear of the Festival start date of 29<sup>th</sup> June. So we are very hopeful that we will be able to see you all in July and enjoy the wonderful programme that has been arranged for us.

Best wishes,

Anne (Pope)

Gower Festival Friends Membership Secretary